

Andrew Oslins

Reply to foi@bristol.gov.uk Our ref 26809489 Date 31 May 2022

Dear Andrew Oslins

Freedom of Information Act 2000

I can confirm that the information requested is held by Bristol City Council. I have detailed below the information that is being released to you.

Please quote the reference number 26809489 in any future communications.

The name of the Monitoring Officer at Bristol City Council is;

Tim O'Gara
Director of Legal and Democratic Services
City Hall
College Green
Bristol
BS1 5TR

tim.@IIII

0117 9037765

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be sent to complaints.feedb@\muk.



If you are still dissatisfied with the Council's response after the internal review you have a right of appeal to the Information Commissioner at:

The Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF.

Telephone: 0303 123 1113

Website: www.ico.gov.uk

Yours sincerely

Bristol City Council

